
Home Learning for Bears WC 27th April 2020 

 

Dear Families,  

 

Hello again and welcome to Week 4 of our home learning.  

Our topic for this half term is Traditional Tales. Through this topic the children 

enjoy getting to know some traditional stories which have been passed on 

through the generations. We are starting with the story of The Ugly Duckling, 

which hopefully many of you will already know. This week’s activities are all 

based around this theme where possible.  

This week we have also decided to add some phonics home learning too, as we 

know this is something many of you were keen to have. Your children should 

know which phonics group they are in (Robins, Sparrow, Blackbirds or Magpies) 

but if you are unsure, please send us an email to check. Please do not worry if 

they have forgotten some of the sounds covered, they will soon come back with 

practise. We find that little and often is the key with phonics, and if you can 

write the sounds up and have them where the children can see them regularly, 

this will really help.  

Our eSchools pages are also constantly being updated so please keep an eye on 

those too.  

Thank you for all your support and for all the lovely snippets of work you have 

sent to us via email – we absolutely love seeing them all.  

With our ongoing best wishes to you all,  

The Bears Team  

 

Mrs King – vking@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Smith – rsmith@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk  

Miss Hilyard – chilyard@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk  
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